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Comments The proposed entrance to the site when travelling towards Loxwood is on a blind bend where traffic 
can be speeding at up to 50 MPH, a recipe for death or at the very least a nasty accident. 
Also the amount of traffic using the road between Loxwood and Bucks green will be greatly increased, 
along a road which in places is too narrow for the trucks travelling to and from the site will not be able 
to pass without basically coming to a standstill for trucks or forcing local vehicles onto the verge at a 
risk in several places of damage due to potholes. 
LCP's claims on traffic or vehicle numbers to and from the road to the pit site have been grossly 
understated as they have only included truck movements, they do not include the individual 
employees being employed, who would be driving to the pit site !! 
All new developments are now subject to "Water Neutrality" regulations, how are LCP going to 
mitigate the use of water to dampen the dust when processing the recycled material. 
The countryside is deemed as a right for all to enjoy. LCP's attempt to preclude those people that do 
not reside in a specified area is a nonsense. The woods are of a  national interest,. When walking last 
year I spoke to a gentleman who regularly drives from London to observe the local butterflies which 
he explained were particularly abundant and enjoyable in these woods
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